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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
In preparation for your child joining Stonelaw High School in August and considering the current 
context of remote learning, I would like to provide you with details of a few adapted transition 
activities to support the current P7s.  
 
S1 Depute Head Teacher Assembly  
 
This week I would like to extend an invitation to the current P7s to attend a Google Meet via the 
P7 Transition – Route 2021 Google Classroom on the following day:  
 

 Burnside Primary: Thursday 11 February @ 2 pm  
 
This will provide me with an opportunity to engage with the P7s and answer any questions they 
may have. There will be a follow up Google Form for young people to submit any questions.  
 
Preparing For High School – week beginning 15 February 2021  
Young people will have the opportunity to attend a virtual lesson with Stonelaw staff to help 
them prepare for High School. Young people can join this via the P7 Transition – Route 2021 
Google Classroom. For the Classroom code, please see your child’s P7 Teacher. This virtual lesson 
will take place week beginning 15 February, time and date will be confirmed week beginning 8 
February.  
 
Pupil Support Primary Virtual Visit: 22 February – 5 March 2021   
All associated primaries will receive a virtual visit from a member of the Pupil Support Team via 
the P7 Transition – Route 2021 Google Classroom, week beginning 22 February and 1 March, 
time and date will be confirmed week beginning 8 February. During this Google Meet the Pupil 
Support Team will help explain their role to the future S1, as they will be key adult to help them 
settle in their new school. 
 
Over the next few months, I would ask that you regularly check the P7 Transition page of our 
school website. We will continue to update this with information to support the transition to 
high school.  
 
 

Yours sincerely  
 
Miss V Rice  
 


